Hydrographic Directorate, NHQ, Dhaka-1213
Tel:+88-02-8858620, Fax: +B8-02-8754270, email: diwdrolbanaiadeshnavy org

Invitation Certificate for 10" NIOHC Meeting at Dhaka

1. It is my privilege to inform you that 10™ NIOHC meeting (North
Indian Ocean Hydrographic Commission) will be held in Dhaka,
Bangladesh on 23-24 February 2010 under the arrangement of
Bangladesh Navy. Member states are requested to nominate their
participants and complete all required formalities including obtaining
visa well in time.

2. | assure you of my highest regard and look forward to our
continued co-operation.

Sincerely

ir Imdadul Haque
Capt BN
Director Hydrography
Naval Heaquarters

1FJanuary 2010



